
Executive Board Meeting    May 5, 2020 

 

• Meeting called to order by Jerry Vickers 

 

• All board members present. 

 

• Harry reviewed 2019 Year End Hoa Spending vs Budget (posted on 

website) 

 

• Discussion on opening plans for Exercise/Pool/Clubhouse after permitted 

by state. (Covid 19 requirements) 

 

• Discussion on request for park benches to be installed in common area at 

end of Cresent Falls. Decision not to move forward on this request at this 

time. 

 

• Brief grounds report by Jerry Vickers 

 

o Sprinkler turn on for season 

o Landscape status of Clubhouse improvements (waiting on estimate) 

o Status of sod installation on Cresent Falls (waiting on estimate) 

 

• Discussion by Terry Baughman of Community Tour emphasis for May/June 

o Replacement of dead/missing shrubs 

o Removing of large arborvitaes  

 

• Review of March/April Call Notes from EREM by Terry Baughman  

 

• Meeting Adjourned by Jerry Vickers 


